
Reminders:  

• We are a NUT-Free centre. Please 

ensure all snacks/lunch items sent 

to the preschool each day do not 

contain nuts.  

• Please pack various food items 

and enough items for both snack 

and lunch.  

• Spring Weather is unpredictable, 

please make sure your child is 

prepared for all weather 

conditions.  

• If you child will be absent from the 

daycare please text at 604-968-

3888.  

 

 

 

  

  

Welcome to the month of May! We hope this newsletter finds you and your families in high 

spirits as we transition into warmer weather and blooming flowers. We have an array of exciting 

events and updates to share with you for the upcoming month. 

   

 

   

 

 

 

 

Themes: Mother’s Day, Butterflies    

Letters: U, V, W           Number: 9 

Colors: White/Black    Shape: Pentagon 

 

 

 
Important Dates:  

Wednesday May 14th: White/Black Day- Please dress your child in something white or black.  

Monday May 20th: Victoria Day – The Daycare will be closed.    
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Monthly fees:  

Please submit monthly fees on the 1st day 
of each month.  If fees are E-transferred, 
please include your child’s name in the 
memo ie: (Jane April fees) 
 

Yearly Walk Rescheduled:   

The yearly walk has been rescheduled for 

this month- Notices will be sent out the 

week prior.  


